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We both our house 5 years ago next to a LA Park. Since then
we’ve had numerous homeless leaving on the park to the point
were me and my kids don’t feel safe to go out of our house at
night not even to our own yard as we had homeless throwing stuff
to our yard...I’ve call the police numerous times but they can
really do much. Last week found out that the guys that are living
there were doing pit fire, they didn’t seem to mind that it was one
of the windiest day and could cause a fire in our property. I’ve call
the police and had the firefighter come and talk to them but they
left and did it again. Yes, the homeless need a place to leave but
not next to my house using my fence as their own property and
putting me and my family in danger.



